
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

 
Notice is hereby given that a majority of the Village Board may attend a Prairie Ridge 
Subdivision Neighborhood Meeting to discuss future construction plans as it relates to an 
existing retention pond located in the Prairie Ridge Subdivision on Wednesday, November 
28, 2007 commencing at 6:00 p.m. at Fire Station No. 2, 8044 88th Avenue, Pleasant 
Prairie, Wisconsin.   
 
Dated this 27th day of November, 2007. 
 
 
Jane M. Romanowski 
Village Clerk 
Village of Pleasant Prairie, WI 
 
Posted:  November 27, 2007. 

 


